
 
 
 
 

 
July 16, 2024 

Judicial Appointment to the Provincial Court of British Columbia 

It is my great pleasure and privilege to announce that the Lieutenant Governor in Council has 
signed an Order in Council appointing a judicial justice to the Provincial Court. 

The new judicial justice appointed is John Douglas Jevning, effective on pronouncement. 
 

Judicial Justice Jevning – will be sworn in on July 26, 2024 and assigned to the Justice Centre 
and traffic. 

 
Judicial Justice Jevning is a well respected senior defence counsel in the Vancouver area. He is 
most well-known for working on long complex criminal cases and has worked on a number of 
lengthy "mega-trials". He also has a depth of experience in Charter issues and judicial 
authorizations/search warrants. In 2020, he was appointed King's Counsel. 

 
The Court congratulates its newest colleague on his appointment and welcomes him to the 
Provincial Court. 

 
 

Melissa Gillespie 
Chief Judge 
Provincial Court of British Columbia 


